
 

 

Farewell program organized by Department of English, Victoria Institution (College) 

The farewell program of the 2023 pass-out batch were organized by the Department of 

English Semester 2 students with great aplomb and feeling. IT was a heart touching and 

emotional event as a very active, very involved and very enterprising batch bid farewell to 

this Institution. Abhilasha Parui of Semester 4 was also present to recite her self-composed 

poems. All teachers of the Department, both Day and Morning were present and each teacher 

gave their individual speeches conveying their feelings for this batch. The Semester 2 

students made glorious decorations and exhibited their talents in a brief but very lively 

cultural program. In them we hope to see the budding of another great batch.    
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